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HILTON HEAD PLANTATION PROPERTY OWNER’S ASSOCIATION 
 SECURITY AND SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES  

 
                           
 Minutes for October 14, 2001 

 
OPENING: The chairperson called the meeting to order at 8:55 AM on October 14, 2021, at the POA 
Conference Room. 
 
ATTENDENCE: 
Betsy Weppner , Chairperson                
James Cooper 
Maury Tepper 
Mike Dreuth 
Scott Croye 
Dean Morrison 
Lester Taylor 
Tim Henderson 
 
 
Ex Officio  Members:  
 Peter Kristian, General Manager 
Major Warren Gaither, Director  of Security 
Captain Venessa Green,  Liaison Officer 
 
ABSENT WITH NOTICE: 
None 
 
ABSENT WITHOUT NOTICE: 
Paul Underwood 
 
Minutes from the meeting of  September 9, 2021, were approved.  
 
Announcements from the chair:  Anyone interested in running for the Board should submit their names 
soon.  Jon Heron chairs this committee.   The Fall Festival takes place next Saturday.  The Pet Parade will 
be held on October 27.   Trick or Treat night will be October 31.  Any parents interested in participating 
should turn on their porch lights.  They should also notify the office of their participation.  A list of 
participating homes will be made available to parents so they can plan their stops. 
 
Old Business:  The new uniforms are on the way but are being delayed by the present slowdown in moving 
things. 
 
Subcommittee Reports:  None 
 
Review of security activities for September.   Major Gaither reported that there were two  accidents last 
month.  No  injuries were reported.  As usual, the accidents can be attributed to careless and inattentive 
driving. 
 
 Major Gaither commented on the Activities Report for September.  He also said that 5 alligators had 
washed up dead and had to be removed. 
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General Manager Peter Kristian gave his report.  Peter reported that the Dolphin Head project is moving 
along slowly.  New maps are in and available for purchase.  The appreciation party for volunteers will be 
held on December 3 at Spring Lake.  There will be two referendums on the November ballot.  One is to 
approve an additional 1% sales tax and the other is to change from having the county auditor and treasurer 
from elected to having them appointed by the County Council.   
 
The Chairperson said that the next meeting of the Committee with be held on November 11 at the POA 
Board Room.  There will also be a meeting December 9. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was  adjourned at 10:00 A.M.    
 
  
 
        Respectfully submitted, 
  
        Maury M. Tepper 
          Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


